The University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill

Fall Board of Visitors Meeting

September 18-20, 2008
*Dress for all our activities is business casual.

*On Thursday, parking will be available at the Morehead Planetarium lot beginning at 4 p.m. Parking will be available in the Swain lot beginning at 5 p.m.
 On Friday, parking will be available at the N.C. 54 Visitors Lot. Shuttles will run continuously throughout the day.
New member orientation
Thursday, September 18, 2008
Morehead NASA Digital Science Theater
4:30 p.m.
Orientation to the BOV
Jeff Allred, Board of Visitors Chair

Michael Kennedy, Board of Visitors Vice Chair

.
BOV charter 



University organization


University priorities



Questions and answers

BOV reception

Thursday, September 18, 2008
Ackland Art Museum
6 p.m. 

Reception and social 
On September 20, 1958, the William Hayes Ackland Memorial Art Center opened its doors and was described by the local newspaper as “one of the most modern collegiate art centers in the world.” Now boasting more than 15,000 works, the Ackland is celebrating its 50th anniversary with the opening of a landmark exhibition that explores the time of its birth, “Circa 1958: Breaking Ground in American Art.” The public celebration is Sunday, September 21, but we’ll get a sneak peek during our reception.

Emily Kass, Director, Ackland Art Museum

7:30 p.m.
Dinner on your own
Note: We have reserved space at Top of the Hill Restaurant & Brewery next door to the Ackland for participants who would like to spend more time together. Top of the Hill is run by former BOV Chair Scott Maitland. Or you may choose to get together your own group of BOV members and head out to any of Franklin Street’s restaurants.
Board of Visitors Fall Meeting
Friday, September 19, 2008

John Motley Morehead Building, Banquet Hall
8 a.m. 

Continental breakfast and member registration 
8:30 a.m.
Welcome and remarks

Jeff Allred, Chair of the Board of Visitors 

9 a.m.

The Morehead Planetarium and Science Center: A new frontier
The Morehead Planetarium and Science Center is one of the largest planetariums in America. It was a gift from John Motley Morehead III.   As the United States space program began, the Morehead provided training for U.S. astronauts from the Mercury program to the Apollo-Soyuz program. It has a history as a giant classroom to students of all ages. The structure is about to undergo a major renovation. We’ll hear about the renovation and planned expansion and find out how BOV members can help.

Todd Boyette, Director of the Morehead Planetarium and Science Center
9:15 a.m.
Looking ahead at Carolina Baseball 
Head baseball coach Mike Fox was recently named the American Baseball Coaches Association's Atlantic Region Coach of the Year for the third year in a row. Fox led the Tar Heels to a third-consecutive appearance in the NCAA College World Series in 2008. Also, Fox was honored as Baseball America's National Coach of the Year in 2008, becoming the first-ever ACC coach to win the award. The baseball team will soon move into the renovated Boshamer Stadium.
Mike Fox, Head Baseball Coach
9:45 a.m.
Break
10 a.m.

The competition for high achieving students
With the creation of new financial aid programs at universities such as Harvard, Yale and Princeton that make earning an education at those Carolina competitors more affordable, UNC is experiencing greater competition for high achieving students. We will hear about ways we can help the University continue to attract the best students to Carolina. Also, we’ll hear about some recently released information on enrollment growth at Carolina.

Steve Farmer, Assistant Provost and Director of Admissions

10:45 a.m.
Shaping Carolina’s Future

At the request of Board of Trustees Chair Roger Perry, trustees John Ellison and J.J. Raynor have launched a broad discussion about the University’s future. Their goal is to develop a set of recommendations about ways to make Carolina an even stronger institution than it is today. To reach consensus on what those big ideas might be, they will be talking to students, faculty, staff, alumni and others over the next few months. Today, Raynor, who is also Student Body President, will solicit BOV members’ assistance in creating a Board of Visitors task force to help with the effort. 



J.J. Raynor, Student Body President

11 a.m.

Eve Carson Memorial Fund
In a student-led effort to increase support for the Eve Marie Carson Memorial Merit Scholarship in memory of the late student body president and trustee, sports packages that combine game tickets with insider opportunities and signed paraphernalia are being made available via an online auction to an exclusive group of Carolina alumni and friends. We’ll hear how we can participate.



Elizabeth Dunn, Senior Associate Vice Chancellor for Development 



John Duckett, UNC Senior

11:15 a.m.
Building on our success

Following the $2.38 billion Carolina First Campaign, the fifth-largest completed campaign in U.S. higher education, Carolina’s development efforts continue. We’ll hear about the success of the campaign and learn what’s ahead. 


Matt Kupec, Vice Chancellor for University Advancement

Lunch

John Motley Morehead Building, State Dining Room
11:45 a.m. 
Talking politics with Carolina professors 

With the November election fast approaching, we are tapping some of Carolina’s leading faculty on the issues facing our country to lead us in discussions. We’ll divide into three groups at lunch for these talks.
Oscar A Barbarin, L. Richardson and Emily Preyer Bicentennial Distinguished Professor for Strengthening Families in the School of Social Work, and a fellow at the Frank Porter Graham Child Development Institute

Hodding Carter III, University professor of leadership and public policy 

Ferrel Guillory, founder of the Program on Public Life (formerly the Program on Southern Politics, Media and Public Life)

Afternoon meeting

John Motley Morehead Building, Banquet Hall
1 p.m.

Greetings from the Board of Trustees

Roger Perry, Chair



A conversation with the Chancellor

Holden Thorp, Chancellor

2 p.m.

Board of Visitors Response and action
Jeff Allred, BOV Chair

2:05 p.m. 
Best Practices

The Board of Visitors Best Practices Committee has spent the summer focusing on ways to make the BOV a stronger group for its members and in its service to the University. We will hear about the group’s work and discuss your thoughts and your role.

Carlos Pauling, Best Practices Committee Chair
2:45 p.m. 
State Relations
The North Carolina General Assembly has been very generous to higher education in this state. It’s imperative that we keep legislators informed about the return on that investment and about our further needs. The Board of Visitors can be strong advocates in the University’s work with the legislature.

Dwayne Pinkney, Special Assistant to the Chancellor for State Government relations and Assistant Vice Chancellor for Finance and Administration
Jonathan Howes, Special Assistant to the Chancellor for Local Relations

3:30 p.m.
Board of Visitors Business and Wrap-Up 


Jeff Allred, Chair

UNC vs Virginia Tech

Saturday, September 20, 2008
Polk Place
7 a.m. 

ABC’s “Good Morning America Weekend” visit to Carolina
ABC’s “Good Morning America Weekend” will broadcast live from the Carolina campus as part of an initiative titled, “50 States in 50 Days,” which will involve a series of live broadcasts across the country starting in September and continuing until Election Day. We understand the idea is to get a feel from every corner of the country about the issues of most concern to Americans. The theme of the broadcast from Carolina is the youth vote, and Carolina journalism students will help with the broadcast. Some of the students are employed by ABC News in the new ABC student bureau at the School of Journalism and Mass Communication. The broadcasts are usually a lot of fun to watch, so feel free to stop by for the production. (Note: People watching on local stations will only see the second half hour). 
Kenan Stadium
2:30 p.m.
Pre-game in the Chancellor’s box. 

3:30 p.m.
UNC vs. Virginia Tech. 
